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05/04/2022  10:07:412022/0626/P SUPPRT Nila and Mark We write to give full support to the above planning application. We are very glad to hear that this launderette 

will not re-open. As an owner of an adjacent flat to this launderette, the fire was a traumatic event to my family 

and kids. The risk that this place represented is far too high to even think about bringing it back. Thankfully 

this incident happened during day light and not at night.
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